
KEDUTAAN BESAR MALAYSIA
EMBASSY OF MALAYSIA
NA ZATORCE 675/30,160 00, PRAHA 6
CZECH REPUBLIC
Tel. : +420234706611
Fax : +420 296 3261,92
E-mail : malprague@kln.gov.my

3 | -05- 2C1/' vrÍ .Ir , :-r{ 
ft(, lW,

HAI.AYSIA I
c*l.lo**ŤÉ ĚÓŘ !'tsŤřp*Řb|ÁF|*}tŤ Í{Éa'šE*tH|F

BF ?HE ljt'l|7Eo +!{r|l*l$ BEEURÍTY C*i},e,L
pí15.20ls

sR(312A) 197
26 May 2014

Professor MUDr. Tomáš Zima, DrSc.,
Rector
Charles University in Prague
ovocný trh 3-5, Prague 1
1 16 36 Czech Republic

Dear Professor Zima,

MBA

ASrA-EUROPE INSTITUTE (AEr) TNVTTES APPLICATIONS FOR MASTERS
PROGRAMMES FOR THE SESSION BEGINNING SEPT: 2014

I am pleased to inform that Asia-Europe Institute, University of Malaya, invites
applications by graduate students of any discipline from the Universityr of Charles in
Prague to do a Masters degree or PhD programme at AEl. Application online is open
and would close by the end of May 2014.

The AEI is a Malaysian Government postgraduate centre for Social Sciences which
had been established within the ASEM (Asia-Europe Meeting) process. lt was based
on a proposal made by the then Prime Minister of Malaysia, Tun Dr. Mahathir
Mohamad at the first ASEM Summit in 1996 aimed at enhancing international
cooperation in the field of higher education.

As such, AEI conducts four International programmes and appoints many Visiting
Professors from Europe to lecture at AEl. The four Masters programmes are.

1. International Masters in lnformation Management (lMlM);
2. International Masters in Regional Integration (lMRl);
3. lnternational Masters in Small-and-Medium Enterprises (IMSME); and
4. International Masters in ASEAN Studies (IMAS).

We would be grateful if your good office could consider to nominate one or two
students to do the Masters or PhD at AEl. Application is online at
http //www. ips. um. ed u. my.



Candidates would need to have a good first degree in any discipline with CGPA 3.30
minimum and English proficiency of at least TOEFL 550.

AEI has also informed us that candidates with at least the above qualification would
be offered financial assistance. The financial assistance would include air-fare to
Malaysia and per diem.

The Masters programmes would begin in September 2014 for a period of one year to
cover 44 credit hours. This would also include an lnternship of about two months
whose cost would be borne by AEl.

Successful candidates would be awarded with the degree issued by the University of
Malaya, the oldest and the leading university in Malaysia.

We would like to express our deep appreciation for your kind consideration and
valuable cooperation on this matter. We would very much hope that candidates who
have done their online application would inform as soon as possible former
Ambassador Dato' Mat Amir Jaffar of AEI of their application via email
amirmcS9@qmai l .com.

Thank you.
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Ambassador


